2 ED . W a0 Teleoramadress:

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchureh Street, E.C. 3.
6th Auguat, 1937,

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter I
S. of the 30th ultimo respesting your salling vessel "KILILORAN" boen
and have to thank you for youi attentlon in Informing me
that the Donkey Boiler on board thls ahip has now been
disposed of.
In the eircumstances I have to aequaint you that e
the records relating to this boller are being deleted from o
the Reglster Book.
I am, Dear Sir, sl
Yours faithfully,
Clerk to the
Clasgification Committee. i

Gustaf Erikson, Esq.,
MARIEHAMN,
Finlend,




